
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 
 
29 February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been chosen to take part in an inter-school swimming gala at Brookfields School 
on Wednesday 13th March 2024. We will leave school at 9.00 am and return to school by 2pm, so 
your child will be able to go home by transport or collected as normal. 
 
Please can you ensure your child brings: 
 

•  Swimming kit 

•  X 2 towels 

•  T- Shirt they don’t mind getting wet to be worn poolside. 

•  Packed lunch or request a school packed lunch. 

•  Bottle of water. 

We are not able to invite parents/carers along. 
 
Students should come to school in uniform as normal and we will change into swimming kits when 
we arrive at Brookfields. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your class teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
Sara Knowles 
Swimming Teacher 

 


